The Boy Scouts of Kiokee River District Troop 2 would like to
warmly extend an invitation to all WEBELO 1's and 2's Cub
Scouts, or 5™ and 6™ grade boys to attend an outdoor open-

house on Sunday , March & from 2pm-4pm at Christ The King
Church / 4232 Evans to Lock Road [ Evans, Ga.

Our Boy Scouts are Planning a fantastic set of activities for the

Webelos that are both fun and educational such as how a Troop
sets up Camp.

Webelos, 5", and 6" grade boys and parents are encouraged to
visit our website at http://www.troop-2evansga.com to learn

more about Troop 2, our activities, our accomplishments, and
our fun!

For information call or email :

Cameron de Vries 706-691-6779 powerstach®@gmail.com
Scoutmaster

Jan Bane 706-829-9536 janb@gru.edu
Committee Chair



